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20 October 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers

As all Year 1 children have been issued a Chrome book, children will be expected to have
their chromebook in school (fully charged) daily, along with their reading diary which contains
their passwords. Home learning will start to be set on Google Classroom after half term.
Please use this time to familiarise yourself with our school website which holds information
and support on how to navigate the following:

● How to log in to Google Classroom
● How to turn in an assignment on Google Classroom
● How to upload your work ready to hand in and complete on Google Classroom
● How to connect your Chromebook to WiFi or a mobile hotspot
● How to set up, lock, sign in and out, and shut down your Chromebook
● Locking and logging out of your Chromebook
● Signing in to your Chromebook
● What to do if you have difficulty logging into your Chromebook?
● What to do if your Chromebook is running slowly?

Click here to access information on Chromebooks.

Please let us know if you have any further questions.

Kind regards

Amanda Ashun

Year 1 Achievement Lead

https://www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org/_site/data/files/curriculum/pdf%20docs/F9D771FA788DF20F1886D7AEA429CD15.pdf
https://www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org/_site/data/files/curriculum/pdf%20docs/2CFF4B4A6F77BE2B1CACAB1B6737BA39.pdf
https://www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org/_site/data/files/curriculum/pdf%20docs/125252C6694F6E4017B33D6047C2D727.pdf
https://www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org/_site/data/files/curriculum/pdf%20docs/1EB2A9FACB6F9A47A4C7B4D319968DEC.pdf
https://www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org/page/?title=Troubleshooting&pid=1543

